
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

 

 

TO:   All ABF Freight Local Union and Joint Council Principal Officers 

 

FROM: John A. Murphy, Director 

 Teamsters National Freight Division 

 

DATE: April 28, 2023 

 

RE: ABF Freight – Negotiations Update  

 

The Teamsters National Freight Industry Negotiating Committee met this week with ABF 

Freight to continue negotiations for a new national agreement to succeed the ABF NMFA 

which expires on June 30. 

 

Progress was made on a number of supplements.  At the national table, the parties discussed 

significant issues including the union’s objection to any inward facing cameras and in-cab 

monitoring and the union’s objection to the use of autonomous equipment.  The union also 

presented its initial economic proposals to the company.  The parties are meeting again 

next week in Kansas City to continue negotiations. 

 

JAM:ae 

 

cc: Regional Freight Coordinators 


